
 
 

 
 
To,                      09th December, 2022 
BSE Limited 
25th Floor, P. J. Towers, 
Dalal Street,  
Mumbai - 400 001  
    
Scrip Code: 520073 
 
Subject: Clarification on Price Movement 
 
Dear Ms. Shah, 
 
We write in response to the Email dated 8th December, 2022 vide Ref. No. L/SURV/ONL/PV/KK/ 
2022-2023 / 2844 received from your good office seeking clarification in respect of the movement 
of price in the share of RACL Geartech Limited (“Company”).  
 
In this regard, we would like to inform you that the Company has been making all necessary 
disclosures and submissions to the Stock Exchange, from time to time, in compliance with 
Regulation 30 and other relevant provisions of the SEBI (Listing Obligation and Disclosure 
Requirement) Regulations, 2015 (“Listing Regulations”) and other laws as applicable. Further, all 
necessary announcements are also uploaded on the Website of the Company at 
www.raclgeartech.com and published in newspapers (wherever required). 
 
We assure you that the Company shall continue to update the Stock Exchange and its investors of 
any relevant information or major milestones achieved by the Company as required to be 
disclosed, in compliance with the Listing Regulations and other applicable laws.  
We hope you find our reply in order and satisfactory. Should you require any further 
information/clarification, we shall be glad to provide you the same. 
 
Thanking You, 
 
Yours sincerely, 
FOR RACL GEARTECH LIMITED 
 
 
SHAGUN BAJPAI 
COMPANY SECRETARY & COMPLIANCE OFFICER 
 
 

 

http://www.raclgeartech.com/
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